
 

Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday 10th July – Wednesday 12th July - Moonstone 

residential to Youlbury.  

Friday 14th July - Transition morning 9.20am -10.40am.  

Tuesday - 18th July - Inflatables (Bouncy Castle) for the 

whole school. 

Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers Service 2pm.  

Friday 21st July - Last day of term. School finishes at 

1.30pm.  NO ASC.  

Friday 1st and Monday 4th September – Staff Inset days  

Tuesday 5th September – Term starts. 

Tuesday 17th October – Flu immunisations for Reception 
through to Y6 children.  
Monday 30th October - Individual and family photos. 
 

Dear parents/carers,  

Thank you all for attending our fabulous Sports Day in 
such large numbers. The children put in a huge amount 
of effort to complete each activity to the very best of 
their ability.  We were all very impressed with the 
games that Moonstone class organised that tested 
strength, speed, agility and stamina. A massive thank 
you to all the children in Moonstone and the staff for 
organising a very special event.  

Next week Moonstone class are going on a residential 
trip to Moonstone, they are going to have a wonderful 
time. Thank you in advance to Flick’s dad for helping to 
drive all the luggage and equipment up to the site.  

Transition morning 

If your child is moving class next year they will be 

meeting their new teachers next Friday. This gives 

them an opportunity to find out what they will be 

learning and the expectations for next year. Katie 

Charles, who will be teaching in Opal class on Mondays 

and Tuesday, will be joining us as well. Many children have 

already started doing some work with Mrs Scott around the 

transition to a new class, however if you feel that your child 

has any worries about next year please let us know and we 

will do all we can to put some support in place. Don’t forget 

that there is a second hand uniform sale on Friday 14th July 

organised by FOWS.  If you have any suitable uniform, clean 

and in good condition suitable for Reception / Year 1 

children, please could you put it in the box in reception by 

the school office. 

Many thanks 

 

The School Shield 

Little Gems – Aryan for his determination in PE and always 
trying his best. Fantastic Aryan  

Opal – Nuno for following our High 5 promise concentrating 
and producing amazing artwork. Great work Nuno  

Jade – Mollie, excellent progress with fractions and great 
diary writing. Good work Mollie  

Moonstone – Edward, his amazing similes in English. Great 
work Edward  

 

This Week’s ask me about????                                                                                  

Little Gems – Numbers 1 to 10. 

Opal – Pirate Day. 

Jade – Transparent, translucent and opaque objects. 

Moonstone – Dragon bones. 

Please could any outstanding balance for BSC/ASC 
and school meals be cleared before the end of term.   If 
you aren’t sure if you have an outstanding balance, 
please contact the school office. Thank you. 

 

Our Vision:   Our children become the rocks upon which a better world can be built. We explore the values 

of perseverance, compassion and courage to open up horizons of hope and aspiration.  

www.wootton-school.co.uk  

 

http://www.wootton-school.co.uk/


 
                              

                                                                                                     

Sports Day Photos 

 

 

 

 

 


